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THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

LAWRENCE

THE GRADUATE SCHOOL

OFFICE OF THE DEAN October 26, 1956

Dr. Alfonso Reyes, President

El Colegio De Mexico
Mexico City, Mexico

Dear Dr. Reyes:

I have received and read with profit your
letter of October 16, 1956, regarding the plan
for the publication of Professor Ricart's mono­

graph. This plan strikes me as being reasonable

and very d�sirable, but the decision whether to

carry it out will be in the hands of Professor

Clyde K. HYder, Director of the University of

Kansas Press. I am turning over your letter to

Professor Hyder for his study.

Very truly yours,

JHN-cr
cc: Professor Hyder

ft7c �{S<
J. H. Nelson, Dean
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